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Dec. 22, 2016     [emailed to amaviles@udel.edu] 
 
 
Ann Aviles 
University of Delaware’ 
 
 
Dear Dr. Aviles: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 21, 2016. 
 
You have requested the number and percentage of homeless/students in temporary living 
situations, at Manierre Elementary school for the school years 2009/2010-2013/14.  
  
School Year:       # Homeless reported 
2009-2010                            20 
2010-2011                            34 
2011-2012                            30 
2012-2013                            35 
2013-2014                            74 
 
School enrollment totals can be viewed at the following link: https://www.isbe.net/Pages/Fall-
Enrollment-Counts.aspx in order to calculate percentages.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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